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January Newsletter 

  

Happy New Year! We hope this is a productive and challenging quilty year for you. 

  

Next meeting: 1 to 5 p.m., Sunday, Jan. 7, 2018 at Riverview Community Centre, 

90 Ashland Ave.  Laura Sadler of LaSalle shares tips on how to choose a long arm 

quilter and how to prepare your quilt for the quilter. Laura has been running a long 

arm quilting business since 2003. 

 

You can find all our meeting dates for 2018 here. 

  

https://mailchi.mp/c65a35925338/january-newsletter?e=%5bUNIQID%5d
https://winnipegmodernquiltguild.com/calendar


 

Door prize fairy: We’re looking for volunteers to put together door prizes for our 

upcoming meetings. Please email us at winnipeg.mqg@gmail.com if you can put 

together some goodies for the January meetings or other upcoming meetings. If 

you can supply for this Sunday’s meeting please 

email Winnipeg.mqg@gmail before Friday afternoon! 
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